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Tarryn Mento <tmento@kpbs.org>

Follow up to call 
David Murphy <David.Murphy@rescue.org> Thu, May 25, 2017 at 5:09 PM
To: Tarryn Mento <tmento@kpbs.org>

Hi Tarryn

 

At this point I am uncomfortable coming in for an on-the-record interview without knowing the details of what you
are going to talk about.  It sounds like I would/could be walking into a situa�on that I do not want to find myself in. 
As you know, there is a lot of an�-refugee media out there these days and I want to be careful.

 

I have talked with the IRC Rese�lement caseworkers yesterday and they have told me that they have not told clients
not to talk to a landlord about how many people are on a lease.  IRC’s policy is to have everyone that is living in the
apartment to be on the lease.  If there is an oversight, then the refugees should absolutely talk to the property
management company and fix the oversight.

 

Thanks

 

David

 

 

From: Tarryn Mento [mailto:tmento@kpbs.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, May 23, 2017 5:36 PM 
To: David Murphy <David.Murphy@rescue.org> 
Subject: Follow up to call
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